IN ANSWERING REFER TO No.

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

BUREAU OF MINES
CERAMIC EXPERIMENT STATION

CoLumBUS, OHIO, August 17, 1921,

Professor Gharles F. Binns,
Alfred, New Yorks

My dear Professor Bimns:

I am returning to you enclosed the
outline submitted by IMre X upon his return to Niagara
Falls after his visit and conference with vou at Alfred.
I have had a copy of this very valuable report made,and
know that it will be of some uss to me in the future,

I wish to thank you for your kinde-

ness in this matter and to assure you that I will be on
your heels many times in the future.

Vexs truly yours,

ole.

Ceramic Chemist.,





